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Friday 09th June 2017 
 

 

School Starts At 9, Be On Time! 

 

URGENT! 

We urgently need donations of bottles/tins for 

the bottle stall for the summer fair.  Any 

donation big or small greatly appreciated.  You 

can leave with Edwina in the office. 

 

Assembly  

At assembly this morning we talked about all the 

activities that are happening as part of ‘Get 

Active’ week.  Throughout next week the 

children and staff will be choosing a different 

active activity for each day of the week!  There 

are a range of activities from races to ‘tug-of-

war’ so we are in for an exciting week of fun. 

 

Fun Friday: 

Fun Friday for next week is extra P.E .  

 

Book Rental 

Book rental for the school year 2017/2018 is 

now due.  This can be paid at the school office 

before the end of June so that we can buy the 

educational resources for the children over the 

summer holidays. 

 

Parent/Teacher meetings 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the 

parent-teacher meetings on Wednesday.  It was 

wonderful to see so many parents at the school.  

Unfortunately it will not be possible to re-

arrange meetings at this busy time of year. 

However, if you have a concern regarding your 

child please contact the school office and the 

class teacher will return your call as soon as 

possible.  

 

 

Summer Fair 

The LETNS annual Summer Fair will be held on 

Wednesday 14th June between 5pm – 7pm.  

The Fair last year was a wonderful community 

occasion and we are looking forward to running 

the event again.   

 

Like last year we will be asking for volunteers 

who would be interested in running stalls at the 

fair.  If you have an idea for a stall or could give 

some time to help out please let Edwina, Áine or 

Lisa know.  We will also be asking for some food 

to be donated that can be shared that evening.   

 

 

Sports day: 

Our ‘Get active week’ will be on from Monday 

12th- 16th of June. Our sports day will take place 

on Thursday the 15th of June from 10:00 -

12:00. Parents are welcome to come and check 

out what we are getting up to in school. 

 

If you have any queries or questions you can 

contact me on 086 7232894 or at 

hscl@letterkennyetns.ie  

Lisa  

 

Please Return 

Any school books that children have brought 

home from school and not brought back need to 

be returned.  This includes any text books, 

homework books and reading books.  We are 

especially missing a lot of novels this year. The 

books are part of our book rental scheme and 

will be used for other children in September.  

Please check at home and return any books you 

may have as soon as possible.   

 

 

New Babies! 

This month Sebastian in 1st Class welcomed a 

new baby brother Kcasper, Jayden in 2nd Class 

welcomed his baby brother Ashton and Darren in 

3rd Class welcomed baby brother Aiden.  

 

We wish happiness and health to all the families 

at this very exciting time.  Congratulations! 
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